
Happy Hours Preschool, Reg Charity 1030668  

Broadfield Community Centre, Broadfield, Crawley 

Tel: 01293 519060 email: happyhourspreschool@yahoo.co.uk 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Open Day 
 

We are holding our open day for 
new children on the  

9th July 
9.30-12.30 

 There will be no sessions that 
day. 

If you know anyone looking for a 
preschool please pass on our 

details to them 

Hello to all our children and parents, we’re looking forward to a very busy 

second half of the summer term at Happy Hours. 

Weekly Activities 

We have outside companies coming in weekly 
to help the children stay active. 

 
Gracie Grooves 

Gracie Grooves are a dance school based in 
Crawley Down for children aged 2 and up 

Gracie Grooves in on Facebook 
 

Mini Athletics 
Sam at Mini Athletics is based in Crawley, 

Horsham and Reigate 
www.miniathletics.com 

Snack 

Time 
At Happy hours 
we encourage 
healthy eating 

Could we 
please ask for a 

weekly 
donation of 
fruit or dried 
snacks (bread 
sticks, cereal, 
etc) for the 
children to 

share at snack 
time. 

NO NUTS OR 
PRODUCTS 

CONTAINING 
NUTS as a 

donation or in 
lunchboxes 

please 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Summer Term  

Farm Trip  – 20th June – NO SESSIONS 

Open Day – 9th July – NO SESSIONS 

End of Year Party – 16th July – more info 

to follow 

Summer Holidays Begin – 16th July  

 

 

 

As a committee led preschool, we ask that you come to as many 
committee meetings as you possibly can. Without you the 

preschool will not legally be able to run. The date of our next 
meeting is… 

TBC 
The date is to be confirmed and a letter will be sent closer to the 

time 

FEES IN PRESCHOOL 

FEES ARE DUE IN 

PRESCHOOL WEEKLY IN 

ADVANCE – PAYMENTS 

CAN BE MADE VIA BACS. 

OUR BANK DETAILS ARE:  

HAPPY HOURS 

PLAYGROUP - 090151 

46939301  

(PLEASE USE YOUR 

CHILDS NAME AS 

REFERENCE AND TELL 

KAREN YOU ARE USING 

THIS METHOD. 

(Failure to pay fees may 

result in loss of sessions 

for your child) 

 

Farm Trip 
On 20th June we 

are visiting 
Godstone’s 

Farm.  
This a parent 

and child 
activity. 

Preschool will 
be closed that 

day. 
NO SESSIONS 

We will be doing 
farmed based 

games and 
activities with 
the children in 

the week before 
and after the 

trip. 

End of Year Party 
 

We are looking forward to our end of year parties. We usually, hold 2 separate parties. 
 

Children staying or going to a new nursery (including school nurseries) 
 

Children leaving to start reception at school 
Parents of those children starting reception are able to come in at near the end of the 

party for the graduation ceremony 
 

Times to be confirmed 
 

Please bring a bag with spare 
clothes for your child, making 
sure that every item has your 
child’s name on it. We like to 

spend time outside in all 
weathers, so we ask that all 

children bring a sun hat, coat and 
wellington boots. If your child 
comes into preschool wearing 
their wellies, please make sure 

to pack a pair of trainers for 
them to change into.  


